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As a family farming business I am against this bill, it will truly make the workers make 

less money. By forcing us the employer to cut there hours to that of which you 

choose to have them work, be that 40 or 50 hopefully 60.  We will have to hire more 

workers and just pay them for those hours, that are not over that over time hour. You 

will be forcing many workers to make less money per year. Unless they can go find 

another job.  

Do NOT force our workers to make less money. If you pass this, this is exactly what 

you will be doing. Hurting the ag workers not helping them. 


